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Foundational Community Supports supporting documents 
during the enrollment pause 

 

  Washington | Medicaid  

 
During the enrollment pause, we kindly request you refrain from sending chronic homelessness 
attestations for initial Foundational Community Supports assessments due to their time-sensitive 
nature and the uncertain duration of the enrollment pause.  
 
Any chronic homelessness attestations received will regrettably be rejected and not saved. However, 
all other supporting documents, such as diagnosis validation documentation, can be submitted and 
will be collected as they will assist with future enrollments when the waitlist is lifted. 
 


